
From: Fernandez, Phillip
To: AGO - Info
Subject: Public Records request
Date: Thursday, October 3, 2019 11:34:28 AM

Please consider this my request for a copy of the investigative report filed by Vermont State Police
Lieutenant Chris Barbour on 5/15/19.  I was the subject of the investigation and have spoken to Lt.
Barbour, who recommended I make this request as he apparently did not retain a copy for himself. 
Lt. Barbour is assigned to the Rutland barracks.  He informed me that he submitted the report to the
AG Office.
 
The nature of the report was a referral by my employer, VT Department of Corrections, who
forwarded a complaint about me to the VSP based upon a belief that the allegations could possibly
lead to criminal charges.  VT DOC reports never having received the report due to their not being
any findings needing forwarding by the AG.  Obtaining a copy of this report is important to myself
and my attorney.
 
Thanks in advance for your prompt attention to this request!
 
Phil Fernandez




